
Meeting Notice 
BOARD OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONS 

 
The South Dakota Board of Technical Professions will hold a meeting on Friday, September 15, 
2017 beginning at 8:30 a.m. (MDT). The meeting will be held in the Board office at 2525 W. 
Main St., Suite 211, Rapid City, South Dakota. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Kathryn Patterson at 605.394.2510 or email at 
Kathryn.Patterson@state.sd.us.  
 
 


